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 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  -  MONDAY 16TH JANUARY 2017  8PM 

 
AGENDA 

1. Apologies for absence 

2. Minutes of 2015 AGM held on 18th January 2016 

3. Matters arising 

4. Chairman's Statement  

5. Cricket Report 

6. Bar Chairman's Report 

7. Events Coordinator’s Report 

8. Marketing and Income Development Officer’s Report 

9. Pavilion Secretary’s Report 

10. Membership Secretary's Report 

11. Treasurer's Report 

12. Auditors' Report 

13. Secretary's Report  

14. Club Development Project – Future items 

15. Darts Reports  

16. Yoga Report 

17. LGCC Cyclists Report 

18. Banjo Music Group Report 

19. Election of Officers 

20. Election of Vice Presidents 

21. Membership Subscriptions for 2017 

22. Any Other Business 

23.  Date of Next Meeting 

  

  mark of high quality junior clubs  


